From: noreply@fs30.formsite.com on behalf of mrsmaryberry at aol.com

To: Eggers, Dave
Subject: Online Customer Service Contact Us Form Result #20181632
Date: Sunday, February 21, 2021 11:38:14 PM

This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open
attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is
safe.

This information is a result of a Pinellas County Online Customer Service form submission
from the Pinellas County web site.

Direction of Inquiry e Commissioner Janet C. Long - District 1
e Commissioner Pat Gerard - District 2
e Commissioner Charlie Justice - District 3 (2021 Vice Chair)
o Commissioner Dave Eggers - District 4 (2021 Chair)
e Commissioner Karen Williams Seel - District 5
o Commissioner Kathleen Peters - District 6
e Commissioner René Flowers - District 7

Subject End the Masks for Pinellas County

Message Commissioners,
It is time to stop the mask mandates. Let the people of Pinellas
County make their own decisions. You were elected to serve the
county, not make life affecting decisions. The people CAN
MAKE THEIR OWN DECISIONS! If people feel better wearing
a mask they can. For those who choose not to wear a mask it is
our own decision.
I think it’s time you gave up the reins and let the people decide.
Thank you.
Mary Berry
Pinellas County

Your Name Mary Berry
Your Street Address 3110 Grand Avenue #1340

City/Unincorporated Pinellas Park
County

Zip Code 33782

Your Phone Number 941-773-3353

Your Email Address mrsmaryberry@aol.com

This email was sent to deggers@pinellascounty.org as a result of a form being completed.
Click here to report unwanted email.
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